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My name is Randy Davis and I am writing to respectfully ask that you support HJR 5, 

which would ensure Oregonians’ future in the right to lawfully and ethically harvest 

their own food in Oregon.  

 

As a hunter, angler, and wild-food gatherer, feeding my family with lawfully and 

ethically obtained wild game is a priority for me. My family and I place a high value on 

knowing exactly where our food came from, and enjoy the satisfaction of acquiring it 

ourselves. In recent years the right to obtain sustainable, wild-sourced food, which is 

valued not just by me but hundreds of thousands of Oregonians, has come under 

attack. The passage of HJR 5 would secure this right in perpetuity without creating 

damage to the wild resource. This would be an incredible win for Oregonians who 

care deeply about our wild landscapes and choose to live as active participants within 

them. With all of the current supply-chain issues and soaring food costs, the need for 

securing our ability to harvest wild food, particularly wild game, is more evident than 

ever.  

 

Please support HJR 5.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration.  

 

Sincerely, 

Randy T Davis 

Terrebonne 


